
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fire Marshal Division 

 

 

October 10, 2019 

 

Jason Wangelin 

Campbell University  

PO Box 535 

Buies Creek, NC 27506 

 
Re: Campbell University Tent  
 17 J Winston Pearce Lane 
 Lillington, NC 27546 
 

Application Number FMFW1910-0003 

 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Thank you for submitting the plans for the tent.  The plans have been carefully reviewed 
by a qualified code enforcement official to examine for compliance with the North 
Carolina Fire Prevention Code and all other fire protection regulatory documents.  There 
are some items that were found during the plan review process that need to be 
addressed before a final inspection of the new facility can be given.  These items are 
outlined and described below. 
 

  Fire Extinguishers 
o Properly install/hang the required fire extinguishers (2). 
o Fire extinguishers shall have a minimum rating of 2A10:BC 
o Fire extinguishers shall be tagged by a fire extinguisher company. 

 

 Exits 
o Exits shall be clearly identified by approved exit signs. 
o The required exits shall be maintained at all times to the public way. 

 

 Open Flames 
o No open flame devices are allowed under the tent. 

 

 Generators 
o Generators shall be separated from the tent by a minimum of 20 feet. 
o Generators shall be isolated from public contact by approved means. 



 

 

 

 

 Access 
o Tent shall be placed to allow approved fire apparatus access in the event 

of an emergency. 
 

 Notes 
o Please contact the Fire Marshal’s Office for all fire inspections. 
o The required tent permit will be issued onsite. 
o Contact #  910-893-0742 

 
Thank you again for submitting the plans for the tent.  Please review the plans and 
adhere to any notes and alterations that were made in addition to the original drawings.  
These remarks are for the plans that were submitted and its original intent. These 
remarks do not apply if the original intent changes or what was submitted on the above 
date changes. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call this office.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
D. Banks Wallace 
Chief Deputy Fire Marshal 


